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May 20th, 2020 
 

 
Sue Pyles, PE 
Sr. Staff Engineer 
City of Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO  64063 

 
RE: WOODLAND GLEN 2ND PLAT PL 2020041 – WATER MAIN EXTENSION 
 
Dear Sue: 
 
This letter is regarding comments received March 12, 2020 for the above referenced project to which we have the 
following responses: 

 
Engineering Review  

1. Sheet 1: 
• Delete General Note 13. I apologize, my previous comments were contradictory. 

Response: Note 13 was deleted. 
• Remove the approval signature block for the City Engineer. A stamp will be provided electronically 

when approved. 
Response: Signature block was removed. 

2. Sheet 4:  

• Revise the Plan view “Blow-Off Assembly” label to “Temporary In-Line Fire Hydrant” to match the 
Profile view and Engineer’s Estimate. 

Response: Label was changed to Temporary In-Line Fire Hydrant. 
 

3. Sheet 3: 

• Engineer’s Estimate: Revie the quantities shown for the two sizes of bends, they don’t appear to match 
the plans. Update the Summary of Quantities Table on Sheet 1 to match. Make sure to resubmit a 
signed/sealed estimate. 

 Response: Quantities have been updated to match plans. 
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Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. If you have any further comments or questions regarding 

this survey, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A. 
 
 
 
Mark A. Breuer, PE 
Principal / Engineering Manager 
Direct 913-322-7154 
mab@schlagelassociates.com  
 
/mdr 
Enclosures  
 
c:  NLVC, LLC 
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